
Rommel Alfonso and Peter Hillig of Smith Hancock Chartered Accountants 
have been appointed Managers to a real estate agency based in Parramatta. 

We are pleased to present a unique opportunity to acquire a well-established 
rent roll portfolio which is currently under our management. 
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Expressions of interest close 10 May 2024

Contact Steven Bazouni on (02) 8844 8814 or stevenb@smithhancock.com.au 

All inquiries will be handled with the strictest confidentiality.

SALE OF RENT ROLL 
PORTFOLIO

Circa 100 properties under management 
Revenue stream of circa $140,000 per annum
Existing agent based in Parramatta
Potential to employ property managers with detailed
portfolio knowledge


